
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Mr. Marcus Young Commodore 
The Golden Gate Yacht Club 
1 Yacht Road 
San Francisco  
California 94123 
USA 
 

                                                                                                           26 May 2009 

 

33rd America’s Cup  

Dear Commodore, 
 
We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated May 23, 2009 that you sent on your 
behalf and on behalf of Mrs Coutts and Ehman. 
 
We expect and anticipate that both GGYC and SNG will adhere to the clear terms of 
the orders issued by the Court of Appeals and the orders recently issued by Justice 
Kornreich.  As respects the venue of the 33rd America's Cup SNG will either select 
Valencia or any other Northern or Southern Hemisphere location it wishes to choose. 
 
We ask you again to refrain from any media communication that could jeopardize 
SNG’s efforts to negotiate with and select a suitable venue for the 33rd America’s 
Cup.   

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

                                            
 
Fred Meyer             Alec Tournier  
Vice-Commodore           General Secretary 
and Chairman of America’s Cup Committee  
 


